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July 15, 1958

Mr. Richard L. Stamets, Geologist

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stamets:

With reference to your letter of July 11, 1958, I have filled
out the Form C-103 as you requested and enclose the same herewith.

At the present time we are anticipating the rentry of this well
at least by the end of this month.

If there is any further information you might require, please
advise me and I will send it to you.

Very truly yours, //
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